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HPAD TEAMS AND CAMPS FOR THE 2019-2020 SEASON 

 

 
DRESDEN TRIALS – DATE MODIFICATION 
Please note that the Dresden Trials will be held March 19th to 22nd, 2020 in Winnipeg, MB. 

 

CAMO INVITATIONAL 
Please note that CAMO Invitational will be a senior national qualifier.  

The event Meet Package is attached to the same email as this technical bulletin and will be on our website next 
week.   

 

1 CIPRICK THOMAS 1 BATALLA RENEE 1 CHAMBERS DARIA

2 CONN TATIANA 2 COHEN ADAM 2 CORBEIL ARNAUD

3 CULLEN MATT 3 LEGAULT JORDANE 3 DECK PRESLEY

4 ERLAM MARGO 4 LUPA MEGAN 4 FORTIN MATHILDE

5 FOFANA CEDRIC 5 REESOR EMMITT 5 FROHLOFF MATTIAS

6 FOREST MARIE-LAURENCE 6 TREMBLAY LOIC 6 FUNG ALEXA

7 FUNG KATELYN 7 GAUTHIER OLIVIER 7 GOERTZEN LUC 

8 LU KEIRA 8 SHARP AMELIA 8 LABERGE MATHILDE

9 MILLER KATE 9 LISÉ-CODERRE CLAUDE-OLIVIER

10 PAUL CARSON 10 LUPA SARA

11 TESSIER BENJAMIN Nov 5th-9th, 2019 Toronto 11 MARKUSSON BROOKLYN

12 WEINS RYLAN Jan 5th-11th, 2020** Mexico 12 MCKIBBIN LIVIA

13 ZSOMBOR-M. NATHAN 13 PARK ANIKA

14 PATTINSON GRACE

15 SHARP FINLEE

Sep 16th-20th, 2019 Montreal 16 STEWART LILA

Jan 5th-11th, 2020* Mexico 17 TESSIER KELLY-ANN

18 WOLFE CORYDON

Notes.

* HPAD Elite International camp: Dates TBC, could change by 1 or 2 days before or after. Oct 23rd-26th, 2019 Montreal

** HPAD Elite International camp: possibility to have HPAD Prospect athletes invited to Jan 29th-Feb 1st, 2020 Montreal

the HPAD Elite International camp.  TBC Apr 14th-18th, 2020 Montreal
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COACHES PRE-REGISTRATION – DEADLINE REMINDER 
This is a reminder that the deadline for completing the coach pre-registration process which now includes 
harassment and abuse online training, is October 31st. You should already have received all the information 
regarding this process. If you haven’t, please contact your provincial office as soon as possible.  

For any other questions regarding this process, please contact tracy@diving.ca.   

 

NCCP PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT POINTS 
Professional Development Points occur in a five-year cycle, which means that many coaches will be completing a 
cycle in January 2020. DPC will be completing an audit of coach transcripts in November 2019 to add in any 
National workshop or training events. 

Please ensure you have completed the following in order to maintain your active status (note that these steps 
cannot be completed by anyone except yourself). 

A. Log into your Locker and go to CERTIFICATION to access your transcript. 

 

 

 

B. Once in your transcript click on your MAINTENANCE tab (on the left) and look to see the following 
information below: 

 

*Please note that professional development points are accumulated for CERTIFIED coaches only.  In 
training or trained status coaches are NOT REQUIRED to accumulate Professional Development points. 

If you cannot get into your locker and cannot access your transcript, please contact CAC 
directly for assistance.  
Send email to coach@coach.ca or call Coach and Partner Services directly at 613-235-5000 
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C. Click on your SELF REPORT tab (on the left). This is where you can: 

• Record all years of active coaching 
• Record any self-directed learning you have completed 

 

*Completing this automatically generates 8 points. Please note, that only you can self-report these 
points. 

 

PHOTOSHOOT DURING WINTER SENIOR NATIONALS 
 
We wish to advise everyone attending the 2020 Winter National Championships in Saskatoon that a photoshoot 
will be taking place at the pool on Tuesday December 10th and Wednesday December 11th. This photoshoot is 
mandatory for everyone travelling abroad in 2020, as new portrait photos will be taken for visa and 
accreditation purposes. Photos will also be taken to update DPC’s website and social media. Please note that the 
photographer will be on-site all day to accommodate your different training schedules. We are kindly asking you 
to plan for ten minutes or so per person for the photo session. Clothing will be provided by DPC.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to connect with Maelle Dancause at maelle@diving.ca.  
 

 

 


